
Consolidated Edison Company     
of New York, Inc       
4 Irving Place                      
New York NY 10003-0987               
www.conEd.com  

January 31, 2019 
 

 
Kathleen H. Burgess, 
Secretary 
New York State Department 
of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York  12223 
 

 
Re:  Case No. 16-E-0060, Revenue Decoupling Mechanism  

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (the “Company”) is filing with the 
New York State Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) a revised “Statement of 
Revenue Decoupling Mechanism Adjustment” (“RDM-PASNY”) to its Schedule for New York 
Power Authority (“NYPA” or “PASNY”) Delivery Service P.S.C. No. 12 – Electricity, 
applicable to delivery by the Company of power and associated energy to Authority Public 
Customers under P.S.C. No. 121.  

 
The statement submitted herewith is as follows: 
 

RDM-PASNY Statement No. 19 to P.S.C. No. 12 – Electricity 
 
The statement is issued on January 31, 2019, to become effective February 1, 2019. 
 

Reason for Filing 
 

RDM-PASNY Statement No. 19 is being filed to correct the references to year 2018 
instead of 2019 that were shown in RDM-PASNY Statement No. 18 filed on January 28, 2019. 
No other changes are being made.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                           
1 PSC No. 12 is the Delivery Service Rate Schedule Implementing and Part of the Service Agreement between the 
Power Authority of the State of New York (PASNY) and the Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (the 
Company) dated March 10, 1989. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC. 
 
 

 
/s/ William A. Atzl, Jr. 
Director 
Rate Engineering 
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